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  Note verbale dated 28 February 2017 from the Permanent Mission 

of Pakistan to the United Nations addressed to the Chair of 

the Committee  
 

 

 The Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations presents its 

compliments to the Chair of the Security Council Committee established pursuant to 

resolution 2048 (2012) concerning Guinea-Bissau and has the honour to enclose a 

copy of an updated Gazette of Pakistan Statutory Notification S.R.O. No. 617 (I)/2016  

dated 16 July 2016.* The order contains notification of the travel restrictions issued 

pursuant to Security Council resolution 2048 (2012). 

 All missions of Pakistan abroad have been asked to fully implement all aspects 

of this updated S.R.O. in the context of the relevant Security Council resolution. 

The missions have been further advised that, if any mission is approached by any 

listed individual, this information should be shared immediately with the Ministry 

of Foreign Affairs and the Ministry of the Interior.  

 

 
 

 * The text referred to is on file with the Secretariat and is available for consultation. 
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